Appendix I

January 9, 1997

Wallingford Town Council
Wallingford, CT 06492

ATTN: Robert F. Parisi, Council Chairman
Dear Council Members:

On behalf of the Wallingford Public Celebrations Committee, I
extend our thanks to you for your support and cooperation with the
Jubilee 325 Committee for the purchase of the portable bandstand
which now belongs to the Town of Wallingford. The people of
Wallingford can look with pride to this special piece of equipment
that will enhance and benefit special events in our community.

In addition, our heartiest thank you for sharing Santa's arrival on

Saturday, November 30th. We appreciate your strong support of our
efforts and once again we thank you. :

Sincerely,

ﬁ Johanna Fishbein, Chairman
Public Celebrations Committee
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